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Use Your 

School Paper
Exercise your right 

to use your newspaper.
The Evergreen was 

established on Oct. 
11, 1946. The. first
edit ion of the Bver- 

xen was by Tom 
Withycombe, editor; 
Walter Chalcraft, 
asst. editor; Mar
jorie McMullen, bus
iness manager; Wil
liam 'D. Ambrose, ad
vertising manager; 
and Donald R. Bos- 
laugh, advisor. To
day, 15 years later, 
the Evergreen is
still being edited 
and- contains many 
articles which 'have 
been used since the 
first edition., such as 
Chad Saw, Senior

Otlight, and Class 
hews. However, the 
staff and contents of 
the Evergreen have 
changed considerably 
and sentimentality 
over traditions must 
not hinder the pro
gress of your paper. 
It is your paper, you 
knovm Half of what 
you students are 
paying and half of 
what the advertisers 
pay make the edition 
of the Evergreen pos
sible. The gvergreen 
is an ' independent 
newspaper and is your 
newspaper. Help to 
improve and enrich

your paper by calling 
our attention to news, 
by criticizing 'or 
disagreeing with our 
articles, and by mak
ing suggestions. Be a 
newsmonger, for your 
letters are more than 
welcome.
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We Aren't 

So Bad
Why does everyone 

run down this school’s 
extra-curricular act
ivities? So what if 
everybody isn't inter
ested in one certain 
activity? This is a 
small school, so it 
stands to reason that 
there will be just a 
small amount of people 
interested in a cer
tain activity: Percent
age-wise, the number 
of students would be 
equal to larger scho- 
Iq1s_. . Remember, every
body has different 
environments so they 
also have different 
interests. How can 
you justify condemning: 
people because they 
have different inter
ests?

With Spring “

Must Caw e
APP rac ia t  io nSpring is a time 
filled with the birth 
and creation of new 
living beings, bloom
ing of flowers, bud-
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ding of leaves, and 
the light hearted 
feeling we all pos
sess because the 
brown dry lawn has 
turned into a fresh 
carpet of green, and 
every living thing is 
transformed into bea
uty.

Not only are new 
living creations made, 
but so are material 
things coming into 
being. With spring
time , comes the birth 
of a new building. 
One that I'm sure 
will be treasured and 
enjoyed not only in 
the spring, but all 
seasons of the year. 
This building, as we 
all know, is the new 
gymnasium. There are 
many students really., 
enthused about this 
new creation, and
nearly every noon
hour or free time
they go look into the 
gym to see what ac
complishment has
taken nlace since the 
previous visit. It is 
my opinion that every 
student should go 
over to the gym.and 
satisfy their curios
ity about the build
ing, which is their 
own. Take interest 
in the gym now, stu
dents, and keep that 
in your hearts as you 
make good use of 
this. We are tremend
ously lucky to have a 
modern new building 
standing beside the 
old brick of LCHS.
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Hurrah For 

The Chorus

Do you often sit in 
study hall, distracted 
by the loud chbrus 
doxmstairs. Well, sev
enth period study haU 
has been spent in just 
that manner by many 
students, but if any 
of them are like me, 
they were grateful, 
for it was a rather 
nice distraction. 
More people in this 
community should be 
given the opportunity 
to heir the splendid 
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